21.

PIPING COLLEGE DRAIN, PRESTONSROAD

A report from the Water Services Manager sought approval for the substitution in
the Water Services utility improvement programme for 2000/01 of the piping of
College Drain in Prestons Road, for timber renewal in the Styx Drain.

College Drain had been the subject of a deputation to this Board on two occasions
(refer clause 3 (a) of this report). Members expressed concern at the possible
implications from delaying work on the Styx Drain.

The Board decided that the piping of College Drain, Prestons Road (estimated to
cost $20,000) be substituted for Styx Drain timber renewal in the utility waterway
improvement programme for 2000/01 and that a presentation be made to the next
budget round on the latter project.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


